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Dec. 21, 2016     [emailed to Wild@luriechildrens.org] 
 
 
Jake Wild 
Ann and Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital  
of Chicago 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wild: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 13, 2016. 
 
You have requested a list of e-mails for Athletic Directors for as many schools as possible in Illinois. 
 
The attached document (ContactList.xls) has been provided in response to your request. Please note 
we do not collect individual educator or athletic director email addresses. We recommend you 
reach out to the school administrator and request they pass on any information to their athletic 
directors or staff.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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